
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

The  dates  of  the  public
meetings of the Traffic Impact
Fee  Advisory  Committee,
originally  scheduled  for
November  27,  2024  and
December  25,  2024  have
changed and will now be held
on November  19,  2024 and
December  17,  2024  at  400
North Branch Road, Oakdale,
PA, 15071.In compliance with
the  Americans  with
Disabilities  Act,  if  you  need
special  assistance  to
participate  in  this  hearing,
please  contact  the
Department of Administration
at (724) 693-3118. Notification
at least 48 hours prior to the
hearing  will  enable  the
Township to make reasonable
arrangements  to  ensure
accessibility to this hearing.


